Llanfair Nursery 2020/21
General Information
Mrs Goodfield teaches Nursery on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.

Mrs Kumar teaches Nursery on Thursday and Friday.

Our LSA is Mrs Earey.

Nursery starts at 9:15am (This time may be slightly different when your child first starts nursery.  We will inform you of any changes in our meeting with you.)  Nursery children are dropped off at the gate to the nursery outdoor area.  Pupils say goodbye to parents/carers at the gate and are left with a member of staff where they will be taken to the cloakroom.  Unfortunately, parents are not able to enter the nursery classroom at this time.  
Nursery finishes at 11:30. Please fill in the ‘Nursery Collection’ form so that staff know who will be collecting your child.  This is particularly important if your child will be collected by an independent Nursery or a different adult.  Please notify staff of any collection changes in the morning or ring school to inform the office. 
Snack
A healthy snack is provided each morning costing £1.50 a week.  A letter will be sent at the beginning of each half term notifying you of the half term cost. Cash is preferable as we purchase items for the children several times a week to ensure freshness. Any surplus snack money is used towards purchasing ingredients for cooking activities.  Money should be returned in the sealed envelope provided.

Classroom activities
Have a look at our class page on the school website ( llanfairps.com ) for topic information and pictures of some of our activities.  This is updated on a half termly basis.

In Nursery, we believe that outdoor learning is very important.  We frequently complete learning outside in all weathers!  Please make sure that your child brings a coat to school.  If you have a spare pair of wellies for your child, please send them into school for use in our mud kitchen and for outdoor activities.

Home Learning
[bookmark: _GoBack]There will be a notice on the Nursery gate on a weekly basis to inform you of information such as our sound of the week and number of the week which can be reinforced at home.  We also write reminders of upcoming events.  

If you would like any ideas about how to support your child’s learning at home, please feel free to speak to us at the end of the morning.

We have lots of lovely toys and activities in our Nursery.  We ask pupils not to bring their own toys into school.  We wouldn’t want any to end up lost or broken.

We look forward to an exciting half term!

The Nursery Team 😊

